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the experiences of his young manhood and especially cherishes
his memory of Abraham Lincoln, whom he saw in Washington
City.

To Honor Gray's Birthplace
Historically minded friends in Rhode Island have identified
the house near Tiverton in which was born Captain Robert Gray,
the great American explorer. Plans are under way to honor the
place by Rhode Island and interested people in the Pacific North-
west where Gray’s work helped to plant the American flag in 1792.

Pacific History Conference
Professor Walter N. Sage, of the University of British
Columbia, on returning from a summer’s work in California,
brought information that plans are about to be announced for an
international conference on Pacific history to be held in Honolulu
within a year or two.




